[image: image1.wmf]




http://elderaffairs.state.fl.us





�





4040 ESPLANADE WAY


TALLAHASSEE,


FLORIDA  32399-7000





phone  850.414.2000


fax  850.414.2004


TDD  850.414.2001





Carole Green


SECRETARY








Jeb Bush


GOVERNOR











MEMORANDUM








TO:		AAA Directors			NOTICE#: 062706-2-I-OVCS





FROM:	Carole Green


Secretary 


		


DATE:	June 26, 2006





SUBJECT:	Notice of Instruction:  Community Care for the Elderly (CCE) Bid Process  








Section 430.03, (b), Florida Statutes, states, “The area agency on aging, in consultation with the department, shall exempt from the competitive bid process any contract with a provider who meets or exceeds established minimum standards, as determined by the department”. In accordance with statute, the department is in the process of drafting language to establish standards for exemption from the competitive bid process.





The department’s activities include rule-development workshops and the rule-making process.  To facilitate this effort and to determine the status of the CCE bid process in Florida, the department is requesting that the information listed below be submitted no later than Friday, June 30, 2006.  





1) Date of last CCE bid for lead agencies.





2) Effective date of the last CCE bid awarded.





3) Information regarding any exemption requested under s. 430.03, F.S., if applicable.





4) Description of the procurement process used for each lead agency designation made by your AAA (RFP, RFI, or other method).





Your attention to this matter is greatly appreciated.  If you have questions, please contact your contract manager.  








